



Newsletter No 013

7 February 2019

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

New whānau and families to Papakura High School Meet and Greet BBQ

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Papakura High School would like to invite all of our new whānau and families to meet our staff on Thursday, 14 February 2019 at 6 pm.

We will be serving a BBQ dinner during our informal evening and would really enjoy the opportunity to meet with you.

Please indicate on the form below how many people from your whānau / family will be attending to help us with catering.

We look forward to meeting you on Thursday.

Kind Regards

John Rohs PRINCIPAL

Name of student:	
Number of whānau / family attending:	
Signed:	